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To whom it may concern, 

 

NT 2008Young  Israel  – Ruben Ouanounou 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Ruben Ouanounou, Israel 

Young NT  player who has consistently demonstrated dedication, skill, and 

sportsmanship on and off the court. 

Ruben Ouanounou has been an integral part of our junior handball Israeli national 

team for already 4 years, during which time his commitment to the sport and his

team collaboration has been evident. 

His passion for handball is unparalleled, and his has exhibited a strong work ethic to 

constantly improve his skills. 

On the field Ruben demonstrates dedication and leadership, bringing the highest team 

spirit to the group. 

Off the court, Ruben maintains a high level of discipline. He is respectful towards 

teammates, opponents, coaches, and officials alike. 

I truly recommend Ruben Ouanounou for any opportunities in handball. He is 

undoubtedly an asset to our Young NT  and has the potential to excel in the sport. 

Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gilad Nathan 

Manager of Young National Teams 

Israel Handball Association 

+972-50-9933595 

Gilad.nath@gmail.com 
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